
AC30. Terms of Reference 
 

The Committee considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer which  
presented the Terms of Reference to the Audit Committee as part of an 
annual review to ensure they are accurate and remain fit for purpose. There 
were no proposed changes to the Terms of Reference. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee noted the report.  

 


